Mr. Frederick W. Lang, o/o Y.M.C.A., Atlanta, Georgia.

Dear Mr. Lang:

I wrote Dr. Peets regarding the arch normalizer and thought perhaps that he would write you if he was in need of one. I have not seen Dr. Peets for quite some time and am wondering if you heard from him.

I am hoping that things are going well with you and that you were able to make a connection at Atlanta to your liking.

Should I learn of any individual needing an arch normalizer I will either write you personally or have them do so.

With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH